
 

 

Subject:- Visit to Nehru Park 

Classes Nursery & Pre- Primary 

SPS/ 919 /2025                               21st January, 2025 

Dear Parent 

We are excited to inform you that a delightful picnic to Nehru Park, Chanakyapuri has been 
planned for Nursery and Pre-primary students on Thursday, 30th January 2025. 

This fun-filled outing will give children the opportunity to enjoy the beauty of the season, the 
warmth of the winter sun, and the charm of the rose garden. They will also have ample time for 
free play and savor meals in a cheerful picnic setting. 

Please take note of the following: 

 The picnic will take place during regular school hours. 
 Students must come dressed in proper school uniform. 
 Wearing the school I-card is mandatory. 
 Each student should carry an extra set of clothes in their picnic bag. 
 Students are welcome to bring picnic goodies. 
 All walkers must arrive at school by 8:10 a.m. 

We look forward to making this day memorable for our little learners. 

Regards 

 

Priyanka Barara 
Principal 

 
 

 

CONSENT 

I, parent of _________________, class/section _______________agree to send my child to Nehru Park 

for picnic on 30.1.25 . I understand that the school teachers will take all possible care & precaution to 

safeguard my ward . However, in case of any injury or mishap, I will not hold the School Management, 

Principal or teacher responsible. In case of emergency my contact details are: 

Parent Name:-________________________           Mobile Number:- ______________________________ 

Parent Signature:- ____________________            Date: _______________________________________     
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